ACTION: No Change



DATE: 07/20/2015 4:39 PM

OHIO LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION

77 SOUTH HIGH STREET, 18TH FLOOR COLUMBUS, OHIO 43215

PHONE: (614) 466-3132 FAX: (614) 466-4564

JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR

DEBORAH PRYCE, CHAIR

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Paula Steele, Regulatory Policy Advocate

FROM:

Samuel H. Porter, III, Executive Director

DATE:

May 11, 2015

RE:

CSI Review - 2014 No-Change Rules (OAC 4301:1-1-4, -12, -19, -20, -21, -

26, -27, -28, -31, -32, -34, -35, and -36

On April 10, 2015, the Ohio Liquor Control Commission ("Commission") received the Common Sense Initiative Office's Recommendation Memorandum ("CSI Recommendation") concerning the above-mentioned administrative rules package. The CSI Recommendation stated "For the reasons stated above, the CSI Office does not have any recommendations for this rules package." The Recommendation also stated that "Based on the above comments, the CSI Office concludes that the Commission should proceed with formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review."

May this correspondence serve as our acceptance of your findings and recommendations regarding the above mentioned rules. The Commission will now proceed with the formal filing of these rules with JCARR.

Thank you for your time to review and provide guidance during this process. If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 644-9200 or sam.porter@lcc.state.oh.us.